
****Olivet’s Gently-Used Clothing Sale**** 
Olivet United Methodist Church 

310 E. Chestnut Street 

May 4, 2024 

As part of our fund-raising campaign, our committee has 
set a date for the gently-used clothing sale.  It will be held 

on May 4, 2024, 9:00am-4:00pm.   

You may donate children’s, women’s and men’s clothing, 
which is CLEAN and also just GENTLY-USED.  We will 
also accept children’s toys and games in good shape. 

If you would like to contribute, you may bring your 
donations to church, beginning on Sunday, DECEMBER 

3RD, and any Sunday after that.  Please do NOT do drop-
offs during the week. 

We all have good clothes that we simply don’t need. You 
can donate them to us, instead of making that trip to 
Goodwill. So, when going through those closets and 

drawers, think of our sale!  

Thank you for participating in this fund-raiser.  We are 
looking forward to providing a successful sale! 

If you have any questions, please call Patty Biffen 
(610-342-5706.)  Thank you to the Walkers, who are 

chairing this event! 




